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Tuesday 16th September 2025 

 

Parent Partnership Meeting 

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

 

We would like to warmly invite you to our annual Parent Partnership Talks on Thursday 25th September 

2025.  

 

The purpose of these events is to introduce you to our teaching team, share key information about the Key 

Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 curriculum, the expectations and ethos of the school. You will also hear more about 

the year ahead and the ways in which we can work together to support your child’s learning. 

 

Please note that there will be a separate talk for KS1 (years 1 & 2) and KS2 (years 3 - 6) parents at RD, so 

that the information shared can be tailored more closely to your child’s stage of education. Previously, we 

have held these talks as separate year group talks but following parental feedback we’re combining years 

for Key Stage presentations.  

 

Rooksdown      Greenbank (KS2 ONLY):  

KS1: 4.00pm – 4.30pm   4.00pm – 4.30pm 

KS2: 4.45pm – 5.15pm 

 

At Castle Hill we firmly believe that education is a partnership between home and school. Children thrive 

when they see the adults in their lives working together with shared values and common goals. You are 

your child’s first and most important educators, and when this is combined with the teaching, care and 

guidance they receive in school, they are given the very best chance to flourish, both academically and 

personally. 

 

These sessions will give us the opportunity to strengthen that partnership, answer any questions you may 

have, and ensure that you feel confident in how we work together to support your child’s journey through 

school. 

 

If you are planning on attending, please complete the form on the link below: 

https://forms.gle/XMDXet5A5yF3jkd26 

 

We very much look forward to welcoming you. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Castle Hill Team 
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